

IN REPLY REFER TO

United States Department of the Interior

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY BOX 25046 M.S. 424 DENVER FEDERAL CENTER DENVER, COLORADO 80225

January 29, 1990

Mr. A. Bill Beach Director, DRSS, Region IV U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Beach:

I received a phone call from Mr. Blaine Murray of your office today. He noted that several dates in our recent annual report were given as 1989 instead of 1990. These errors have been corrected and you should replace the January 22 version of the annual report of the U.S. Geological Survey TRIGA reactor facility with the attached copy. Our facility docket number is 50-274.

Sincerely,

Timothy M. DeBey Reactor Supervisor

Enclosure

Copy to: Document Control Desk (2)

9102060053 910129 PDR ADOCK 05000274 JEAN 1